
CARS  •  TRUCKS  •  JEEPS  •  MOTORCYCLES



We hope you will make plans to join us at our 

2nd Annual Dam Fine Car Show 
on October 20, 2019 

(or Oct 27th, if necessary for weather) 

	 It is a wonderfully unique, family-friendly community 
event, displaying cars across the length of Canyon Dam, and in 
Overlook Park!  There will be booths with great things to do, 
food, and lots of fun for folks of all ages!  Come check it out! 
You will not be disappointed!
	 All proceeds go towards our mission of restoring and 
enriching access to the Dam and Lake areas.
	 If you would like to donate to the event, have a booth, 
or be involved, please let us know!  And, if you would like to 
make a tax-deductible contribution, please email us, or check 
out our facebook page!  For more information, please email 
walkcanyondam@gmail.com.
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